
   

 
9 April 2019 

 

 

Gerard Byrne 

fyi-request-9945-51187420@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-4910 

 

Dear Gerard 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 28 March 2019 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

how many bullying complaints were made against the northland journey manager before 

2018, that resulted in the complainant resigning with a confidential agreement? 

 

No bullying complaints have been made against the Northland Journey Manager before 2018, 

resulting in the complainant resigning.  

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Katrina Leather, 

Lead Advisor Employment Relations, by email to katrina.leather@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 

894 5200.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Barbara Harrison 

General Manager, People 


